

H.O.P.E. Fall 2021 Newsletter



- \$13,500 grant from MPCA Community Based
 Organization Vaccine Administration Project 2021.
 Half administered in June, half in September.
 Conducted three vaccination drives, total of 12
 people vaccinated. Held two informational sessions.
- Sampson/Webber Academy Purchased swimsuits and towels for 30 boys and 30 girls for new swimming program.
- Sampson-Webber Academy Distributed nonperishable food from Gleaners to 765 families.
- Diaper & Incontinence Program –Served 233 families through partnership with Metro. Detroit Diaper Bank.

- Provided community service to 15 individuals from S.W. Community Court.
- Provided 69 warming kits (blanket, scarf, gloves, socks, hat, toiletries) to Covenant Community Care "Homeless Outreach" for distribution.
- Distributed 144 backpacks to students through partnership with Ark of Deliverance Church.

CONGRATULATIONS and THANK YOU to our Sampson-Webber volunteers, who to date for 2021 have clocked in 300 volunteer hours.

GOD BLESS YOUR HEARTS

H.O.P.E. VIRTUAL FUNDRAISER

Sat., Nov. 20, 2021 6:00 PM

Join us and learn how H.O.P.E.

is 'RESTORING THE COMMUNITY'

Go to our website for the link:

hopeindetroit.org

Updates

H.O.P.E. has moved to 8642 Woodward Ave.

Det., MI. 48202, Center for the Works of Mercy building.

Partnership with Ark of Deliverance Church, 5440 Tireman, Det., 48202

Nov. 20, 2021, 11am-1pm COVID Vaccinations/ Booster, and Flu Shots.

Reverend Samuel E. Spruill CEO/President, H.O.P.E.



8642 Woodward Det., MI. 48202 313-897-5503 hope@hopeindetroit.org